
 

 

Community of Practice Zoom Meeting  
Wednesday, March 6, 2024, 1:00 p.m ET  

 
The meeting started by welcoming everyone and introducing our presenters from PHAC: 
Elisabeth Stuempel, Anaïs Bertrand-Dansereau, Veronique Brosseau, and Sarah Lefebvre. This 
virtual meeting served as an information session on the annual reports that each of us are 
required to complete.  
 
We shared a number of upcoming events:  

1. We are hosting two KH Presents Webinars in March: 
• March 7, 2024 @ 1:00 pm EST, Lianne Lee and ConnectED Parents  
• March 27, 2024 @ 1:30 pm EST, Gabby and Francine with TVI Movement   

Please consider not only joining us but also hosting your own KH Presents!   
2. We shared the dates of Virtual CoP Meetings for the remainder of 2024. 

• May 15, 2024 
• September 25, 2024 
• November 6, 2024 

 
3. The in-person Knowledge Exchange is going to come up quickly!  

• Reminder that the dates are June 4-5th in Montreal 
• Book hotel rooms Delta Marriott, Montreal, 475 President Kennedy Ave, 

Montreal, QC, BEFORE May 3, 2024 Book Your Group/Corporate Rate | Marriott 
International 

• Registration – We have created an online form for registration– this will help us 
with planning – we ask that you complete it as soon as possible. Fill out yours 
here!   

• This year we are creating a Knowledge Exchange Advisory Group to help guide the 
organization of our event. Join us Wednesday March 20th @ 1pm to have your 
say! Please email Aevi@uwo.ca if you are interested.  

 
4. We shared a big ‘thank you’ to our West Coast hosts: Dr. Patrina Duhaney, Kate Beamer, 

Lianne Lee, Elena Esina, Gabby Gonzales Montaner, Meenu Dhillon, Goolnoosh Hakiman, 

https://kh-cdc.ca/en/resources/khpresents/index.html
https://www.marriott.com/event-reservations/reservation-link.mi?id=1704735629847&key=GRP&app=resvlink
https://www.marriott.com/event-reservations/reservation-link.mi?id=1704735629847&key=GRP&app=resvlink
https://uwo.eu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3kEKc2GiZNOyqnI
mailto:Aevi@uwo.ca


and Nancy Poole. Some of you may know that we were very fortunate to travel to 
Calgary, Vancouver, and Surrey in early February. We were so grateful that folks took 
time out of their busy schedules to meet with us. We hope to visit as many projects as 
possible.  

 
5. Presentation by PHAC representatives Elisabeth Stuempel and Anaïs Bertrand-Dansereau 

regarding Annual reports. You can see the slides here.  
 

Thanks to everyone who could make it. We will see you all on May 15th @ 1:00pm EST.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://kh-cdc.ca/en/community-of-practice/cop-portal/ENGLISHCoP_MeetingSlides_March-6-2024.pdf

